
Year 6 Newsletter Term 3 and 4 

The next two terms continue to be a busy time in Year 6. We have the joys of PGL to 

look forward to (more information to follow nearer the time) as well as plenty of work 

to get our teeth stuck into ready for the fast approaching SATs. 

English this term will focus on narrative writing, using dialogue to tell the reader about 

the character as well as moving the plot on. We will also continue to work on improving 

our vocabulary as well as thinking about our sentence structure.  SPAG will also be a 

focus this term, looking at revising what we already know and learning about new things 

such as the subjunctive form.  

Please continue to make sure you read regularly at home, make sure that you are 

thinking about what you are reading and checking on the meaning of any words you don’t 

know – it is really important to continue to build your vocabulary.  

Maths will focus on a wide range of topics including fractions, decimals and 

percentages. Please keep practising those table facts at home as well as different 

calculations to keep these methods fresh. 

In Science we will be looking at Electricity in Term 3 and the Circulatory system, we 

will be finding out about blood and why we need it as well as how it travels around the 

body. 

Geography will be looking at South America and will be taught by Mrs Croft on a Friday. 

We will be learning all about the different countries that make up the continent and 

their geographical features. 

RE focuses on the Christian Creation story, asking the question, ‘Creation and Science: 

Conflicting or Complementary?’ – something to really make us think deeper! 

PE this term will be taught by Mrs Potts. Please make sure you have the appropriate kit 

in school.  

Homework this term will continue to be set on the SATs Companion website and will be 

linked on Google Classroom as normal. There are also weekly spellings to practise as well 

as the aforementioned reading and tables practice. 

 

If you have any questions regarding Year Six, feel free to ask!  

 

Miss Millman and Mrs Croft 


